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          Oconee County Scenic Hwy Committee 
 

 

 

      Minutes 

Scenic Highway Committee Meeting: April 12, 2011 

 

The Oconee County Scenic Highway Committee held a regularly scheduled meeting on April 12, 

2012 at 3:00 PM in the Conference Room at the Oconee County Administrative Building, 415 S. 

Pine St., Walhalla, SC 29691.   

 

Members Present:  Luther Lyle  

 David LaVere 

 Jeri Klaren 

 Alan Boggs 

 Bob Kennedy  

        

 Yancey Green  (Planner) 

   

Media Present: none          

 

Item 1:  Chairman Lyle called the meeting to order.  

 

Item 2:  Approval of Minutes from the September 1, 2011 meeting- 

Mr. LaVere made a motion to approve the minutes from the September 1, 2011 meeting. 

Mr. Boggs seconded the motion. The minutes were approved. 

 

 Item 3: Discussion of Request of Council to Designate Sheep Farm Road - 

 Chairman Lyle raised questions concerning the scenery of Sheep Farm Road and that it 

could be ruined if it was not made into a County Scenic Highway. Mr. Boggs made a 

motion to request County Council to consider making the new Sheep Farm Road a county 

Scenic Highway. Mr. Lavere seconded the motion. The motion was approved.  

  

Item 4: Old Business �  

 Mr. Lyle spoke about temporary signs in the state and county road rights-of-way. 

 

Item 5:  New Business- There was none. 

 

 

Item 6: Election of Officers (Chairman and ViceChairman)- 

Ms. Klaren nominated Mr. David Lavere as the Chairman. Ms. Klaren made a motion to 

elect Mr. Lavere as the Chairman. Mr. Boggs seconded the motion. Mr. Lavere was 

elected the Chairman of the Scenic Highway Committee. 

Mr. Boggs nominated Mr. Thomas as the Vice-Chairman. Mr. Boggs made a motion to 

elect Mr. Thomas as the Vice-Chairman. Mr. Kennedy seconded the motion. Mr. Thomas 

was elected the Vice-Chairman of the Scenic Highway Committee. 

 

Item 7: Adjourn 
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